



**Hervey Bay Squash Incorporated
General Meeting Minutes
8 March 2017
Hampton Court Urraween**

Meeting declared open: 7:10pm

Present: Jason Witt, Russell Sim, Paula Koslowski, Gary Wood, Graeme Andersen

Apologies: Kathy Paterson, Sue Whyborn, Scott Whitcome, Fred Baguley

Previous Minutes:

Previous Minutes were emailed to all those present at the previous meeting. Jason Witt moved that they be accepted. Seconded by Paula Koslowski .

Incoming correspondence:

Date	From	Description	Forwarded to
4/3/17	Karakal	Catalogue	Paula

Outgoing correspondence:

Date	To	Description
7/3/17	Bob Jane T-Mart	Court advertising invoice
	HBay M'borough Insurance Brokers	Court advertising invoice
	SmartSpace	Court advertising invoice

Treasurer Report:

The report was read by Paula (copy attached). Paula moved it be accepted and that the payments be ratified. Seconded by Gary Wood.

Business Arising:

1. Letter to Breathe. Sue has drafted the letter for Breathe concerning the broken court lights and request for a water cooler which has been passed on to Jason for signing. Jason will edit letter bring down on Thursday.
2. Contact with Darren Everard concerning Sports Precinct. Scott was absent, but Graeme has suggested that there is land earmarked for the potential squash courts near the hockey fields.
3. Club's Turning Rule. Notification of the change to the turning rule and the excerpt from the international squash rules has been put on the club noticeboard.
4. Fund raising and allocation of funds. Paula to follow up on the money board idea.
5. Christmas Party. Blazing Saddles has been booked for Friday 24th Nov 2017. We will look at entertainment options as well, any suggestions are welcome.
6. Sale of Balls and Grips. Paula has been in contact a couple of people. Karkal is a company that looks to offer a great range of products. They have sent a catalogue for us to keep. Make up a sign offering for balls and grips for sale. Graeme does have a few grips left he



would like to sell and that will be the last lot he will offer. From then on the club will sell the grips along with the balls.

7. Sponsorship Signs. Sue has done up the letter and invoice for the businesses with court advertising and they have been sent out.
8. Club Meetings. Sue has done up two A4 laminated signs notifying players of the next club meeting.

General Business:

1. Thursday Night reserves. Paula has suggested that members on the reserves list be used to first to fill in for teams and only used a player from the bye team if there are no other options. If players from the bye team are constantly used it may present some problems when playing the finals if a reserve is required.

Meeting declared closed: 8:25pm

Next meeting: Wednesday 5 April, 7pm